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Patti Stone,
Rosenberg & Estis, P.C.

New York, NY According to Rosenberg & Estis, P.C., Patti Stone has been appointed as an owner
representative to the New York City Rent Guidelines Board. 

In this position, Stone will play a role in the annual effort to determine rent adjustments in the one
million rent-stabilized apartments in the city. She will participate in public hearings and meetings to
analyze research and stakeholder testimony on the issue. 

“The firm is honored by Patti’s appointment to this position,” said Luise Barrack, managing member,
Rosenberg & Estis. “The depth of Patti’s experience in New York City residential real estate is an
asset to the firm and will be an asset to the Rent Guidelines Board.”

Stone joined Rosenberg & Estis, P.C. in 1988 and is a member with the firm’s Administrative Law
Department. She has over 30 years of experience in NYC real estate. 

Her in-depth understanding of the day-to-day business needs of owners in New York City originated
with her work in real estate management for a major real estate owner and developer.
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